
 

 

 

Hello, 
Hope you are well. 



 

 

 
You may well be aware that our Befriending Project is facing the prospect of losing 
funding due to Derbyshire County Councils proposed cuts to befriending services 
across the county.  We are fighting to make sure this does not happen and also looking 
at alternative funding streams. 

One of our supporters has offered to do a 100 mile bike ride in aid of the project - if you 
would like to give to this then please feel free to give.  All monies raised will be used on 
the project and. 

Tyrone Reid is fundraising for The Volunteer Centre Chesterfield & North East Derbyshire 
(justgiving.com) 
  

Many thanks for your generosity - please spread this information as widely as possible 

  

Dave  

 

https://chesterfieldvc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fc56caa5193be89ba816bfa3c&id=36813c3afd&e=895b82c2b2
https://chesterfieldvc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fc56caa5193be89ba816bfa3c&id=36813c3afd&e=895b82c2b2

